
From: Charlie Hills
Sent: 30/03/2024 3:07:23 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Support for The Joey

Hi to whom it may concern,

As a young Avalon local, I would like to express my support for The Joey to re-extend their
operation hours to include dinners/late-evening sittings.

I also work in hospitality in the Pittwater area, and firmly believe that The Joey is an excellent
addition to the community and deserves later operation hours.

Food, music and vibrancy are important parts of an area's livelihood, which is something The
Joey provides.

I am more than happy to chat and can be contacted via email or phone 

Many thanks and enjoy the Easter weekend,
Charlie Hills




